
Save the date!!!        

We will be presenting Shauna King on              

January 14, 2021 from 6:15pm—7:30pm 

Our Shining Stars continue to grow and as 

parents we want to continue to build our 

toolkit on supporting our students as they 

express their talents and passion 

TITLE I GAZETTE  

FALL EDITION      

2020 

 

AACPS Title I Office ~ 410-222-5444 

Welcome Back 2020-2021  

Title I Schools! 

 Annapolis Elementary 

Belle Grove Elementary 

Brock Bridge Elementary 

Brooklyn Park Elementary 

Eastport Elementary 

Freetown Elementary 

George Cromwell Elementary  

Georgetown East Elementary 

Germantown Elementary 

Glen Burnie Park Elementary 

Glendale Elementary 

Hebron-Harman Elementary 

Hilltop Elementary 

Lothian Elementary 

Marley Elementary 

Maryland City Elementary 

Meade Heights Elementary 

Mills-Parole Elementary 

Monarch Academy Annapolis 

North Glen Elementary 

*Oakwood Elementary  

Overlook Elementary 

Park Elementary 

Point Pleasant  Elementary 

Richard Henry Lee Elementary 

Rippling Woods Elementary 

Southgate Elementary 

*Tracey’s Elementary  

Tyler Heights Elementary 

Van Bokkelen Elementary 

Woodside Elementary 

**St. Philip Neri School 

 New to Title I—Welcome! 

 **Non-public school 

Parents Right to Know  

All Title I schools MUST provide parents with:  Title I School-Level Parent 

Plan, Home-School Compact, Title I Annual Parent Input Meeting, In-

structional Staff Qualifications.  Parents and/or guardians have the right 

to ask the Principal of their school for the School Improvement Plan in 

order to review and suggest recommendations to improve academics, par-

ent participation, community involvement, attendance and school safety 

within their child’s school 

Please join us in welcoming the 

newest members of our Central 

Office Title I Team: Title I 

Teacher Specialists, Jennie Ste-

vens–Nelson and Laura Vezer!  

We are excited to announce 

that AACPS Title I Office is now 

a part of the newly created 

Community and School Pro-

gramming Department, under 

the direction of Dr. Shannon 

Pugh. We will continue the 

great work we’re doing on be-

half of our students.  

Did you know??? 

Title I funds support extra instruction in 

reading and mathematics, additional teach-

ers, materials of instruction, as well as af-

ter-school programs to extend and reinforce 

the regular school  curriculum.                                

*from Marylandpublicschools.org 

Distance Learning: 8 Tips for Help Your Child 

Learn at Home 

1. Create a learning space for your child 

2. Make a schedule and stick to it 

3. Reduce distractions 

4. Use a calendar and color-code it 

5. Get plenty of exercise 

6. See which accessibility features help your 

child 

7. Reach out to your child’s teacher 

8. Look for ways to remove learning barriers 

Please take a moment to 
read the District Title I 
Parent & Family Engage-
ment Plan.  

How can we improve our  Title I 
District Parent & Family Engage-
ment Plan?  Take a moment to 
provide feedback  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qsgvsBqRR8TIkPgwIhvwEaXdSoBRuNux/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qsgvsBqRR8TIkPgwIhvwEaXdSoBRuNux/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qsgvsBqRR8TIkPgwIhvwEaXdSoBRuNux/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4xbE2vAchxuN5fX05pbJOXit84M5ZYXLv-yoKrktJwlDjQA/viewform

